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Private Lesson Evaluation 
 

Name   Date   

 

Instrument    

 

Private Teacher     

 

Teacher Phone    Teacher E-mail    

 

Lesson Frequency   Duration of Lesson   

 

Dates attended lessons   

 
 
 
Dear Private Teacher, 
 
This student intends to use his/her participation in private lessons toward earning his/her music letter at Stevenson High 
School. Please evaluate this student's progress in your private lessons by answering the questions provided. Return the form 
through the student.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Wickman 
Director of Bands and Orchestra 
Stevenson High School 
hwickman@livoniapublicschools.org 

 

 
 
4=Excellent  3= Good  2=Fair  1=Poor 
 
Consistent weekly preparation:    
 
Attendance/Tardiness:   
 
Weekly improvement/progress:    
 
Attitude towards lessons:    
 
 
Teacher Signature   Date   
 
 

❒ Please add my information to the Stevenson High School private instructor list. 
 
 
 
To earn credit for private study students are to have their private teacher complete the "Private Lesson Evaluation" and return 
it 1 week before the end of quarter. It is the responsibility of the student to provide the form to his/her teacher and to be sure 
it is returned promptly. Private study must relate to the instrument played in band or orchestra class. 

Comments:    
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